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INTRODUCTION

The period covered by this report includes four days of the week when
the contracted course was presented and the four weeks following.
Details about course presentation and evaluations will not be included
here but will be submitted as part of the final report for easier
access in the future.

ACCOMPLISHMENTS

The primary accomplishment during the report month was the presentation
of the course for the thirteen registered BLM employees in attendance
plus some BLM "auditors." The course, including the Hands-on exercises,
was very well received. Although some modifications in schedule were
made during the week, the course ran very much as anticipated. The
only deviation beyond our control was the delayed arrival of the

camera man, with the result that the first two hours of the review
lecture were not videotaped.

The remaining weeks in this report month have been devoted to assembling
the Instructor's Guide and the other final report materials.

STATUS |

With slightly more than two weeks remaining in the contract period,
work on this project is nearing completion. Duplicate slides are
being assembled and annotated for future instructors. The course
evaluations from the students have been retyped for review by the
instructors as background to preparing a full evaluation with
recommendations for future courses.

There is no reason now apparent that would hinder us from completing
the project and the final report by the end of the contract period.



